Community Education Program Foundation Report April 2013

- Ms. Bolton was honored by The Outreach Church of God in Christ Home and Foreign Missions department at their Annual Community prayer Breakfast. She will be receiving "The First Responder" award for her work in the community and in schools. The program was on March 30th from 9:00am-11:00am at Outreach Church of God in Christ located on 200 West 147th St. Harvey. She appreciates Ms. Sirlena Thomas for attending this event.
- Ms. Bolton will be working with the Parent Coordinators in the second installment of Parent University entitled Reality Therapy/Choice Theory. This training will be held at Bryant School on April 24th at 10:00am in the parent room. RT/CT is a social awareness training conducted by Mr. Sylvester Baugh, an alumni of Harvey School District 152. All guest and parents are welcomed to attend.
- Community Education has been working on expanding our District 152 Alumni Network. The Alumni Network is a group of people that are Harvey School District 152 Alumni's that work in various field on employment that can be an asset to the district as a whole. The network started through Social Media outlets and currently has 30 members. We are working toward a great base of volunteers, mentors and potential donors for the district.

Community Education sent press releases to several newspaper publications about the success of the Brooks Middle School Jazz Band performing at the ASDC Conference in March. Ms. Bolton received a response from two papers, requesting further information and more photos of the band. Release attached.

End of Report XXX